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Secretary of the Army to Visit the Detroit Arsenal 
  
 

WARREN, Mich. – The Honorable John McHugh, Secretary of the U.S. Army, will be visiting 
the U.S. Army’s Detroit Arsenal Thursday to speak with senior leaders about how innovative 
technologies are prepping our Nation for the future. 
 
During McHugh’s visit, he will tour facilities and meet with leaders from across the U.S. Army 
TACOM Life Cycle Management Command (TACOM LCMC) and visit the Army’s ground 
vehicle integration center -- the U.S. Army Tank Automotive Research, Development and 
Engineering Center (TARDEC). 
 
Media interested in attending the 2:30 p.m. press availability with McHugh and TACOM 
Commanding General Maj. Gen. Michael J. Terry must register with Mr. Don Jarosz, TACOM 
Public Affairs Office, at 586-282-8820 / 586-909-4946, or e-mail don.jarosz@us.army.mil. 
Registration deadline is 10 a.m., July 19.   
 
 
As Secretary of the Army, McHugh has statutory responsibility for all matters relating to the 
U.S. Army, including manpower, personnel, reserve affairs, installations, environmental issues, 
weapons systems and equipment acquisition, communications, and financial management.  
 
Among McHugh’s priorities are ensuring a highly capable force within evolving budgetary 
constraints, funding reset and modernization and developing energy solutions. Work at the 
Detroit Arsenal aligns exactly with the challenges those priorities pose. If a soldier eats, wears, 
drives, or shoots it, TACOM develops, provides, or sustains it. 
 
McHugh’s biography is available at: www.army.mil/leaders/sa. 
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